AMOTHERBY COMMUNITY PRIMARY SCHOOL www.amotherby.n-yorks.sch.uk



16th December 2016

Goodbye Miss Goddard

The children said goodbye to Miss Goddard and good luck with her move to Scotland.

Thank you

My self and the Governors like to take this opportunity to thank you all for your continued support of Amotherby CP School. Working in partnership with the team of staff provides the highest quality education for all our children. I hope you all have an enjoyable time over the holiday period and look forward to 2017.

Sainsbury's

Thank you to Sainsbury's, Malton for donating gifts for the Christmas Hampers.

Carol Singing

68 Junior children sang Christmas songs outside Morrisons on Monday 12th December we raised £196.

Christmas Jumpers

The children looked great in their Christmas jumpers and non-uniform choices today. You help us raised £106 for Save the Children.

Grandparents' Afternoon

Thank you to all 58 grandparents who visited school on Tuesday 13th December. We had a lovely afternoon doing art and craft activities.

Dinner and Fruit Money for January

For the next half term dinner money will be £67.20 and Fruit will be £3.75. If you haven't already signed onto Parent Pay please contact the Admin for guidance. We now run a cashless school system.

PE Kits and Indoor Shoes

PE kits and indoor shoes will be coming home today. Please check these still fit and return to school on the first day of term.

School Closes Friday 16th December 2016 School Opens Thursday 5th January 2017

Sue Knowles (Head)